
Hi Jessica, 
 
I am a board member for a small water provider.  I have reviewed your proposed regulations.   
 
I would ask why the small providers have a different reporting for compilance period than the Urban 
suppliers.  Your Proposed regulation uses June-Nov 2013 compared to 2015 for the small providers and 
June through February 2013/14 compared to 2015/16.  
 
Thank you for your assistance 
 
Leigh Ann Cullen 
Board Member, Talmont Resort Improvement District 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 


